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Wonderful, Wild, West Virginia!

Live life on the wild side in the beautiful Appalachian Mountains. These West Virginia cities are rich in history and have many 
national parks, and rivers, offering unlimited opportunities for a variety of outdoor adventures! A range of elevations allows for 
constant admiration of West Virginia’s natural beauty on a scenic drive. The West Virginia Board of Education and State 
Superintendent of Schools work together to establish policies and procedures for public schools to assure a comprehensive, 
high-quality learning system that empowers students to reach their full potential. There are two major universities in the state: 
West Virginia University in Morgantown and Marshall University in Huntington.

Weirton, West Virginia, is nestled among the hills of the Ohio River Valley in West Virginia’s Northern Panhandle, less than an 
hour away from Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. The City of Weirton Board of Park & Recreation Commissioners maintain an 
outstanding number of facilities and services for citizens to enjoy. The Millsop Community Center offers a variety of programs 
and sports leagues for area youth. Weirton is comprised of top-rated schools that are in both Hancock and Brooke County 
School Districts. The Weirton Area Museum & Cultural Center exhibits Weirton’s history ranging from the revolutionary days and 
continuing with the history of Weirton Steel Company and the city of Weirton.

Petersburg, West Virginia, is a small city home to over 2,000 people that offers plenty of opportunities for recreation. 
From fishing or kayaking the South Branch Potomac River that flows through the city, to hiking trails in Mt. Porte Crayon, the 
possibilities for outdoor adventures are endless. Petersburg is over 250 years old and includes some of the most historic parts 
of the state. Here, you can visit the Civil War battle field, Fort Mulligan. Local artisan shops, eateries, and specialty museums 
thrive in Petersburg. Check out things to do as well as places to visit and eat here. Petersburg also offers easy access to D.C. 
and Baltimore metro areas!

Princeton, West Virginia, is found deep in the heart of Appalachia. The area is known for unmatched hospitality and is filled 
with a rich history of coal mining, agriculture and war, bringing a unique culture to the city. With a vibrant arts community, tons of 
dining options, museums and three National Parks nearby, you’ll never run out of things to do. Learn about the history of the 
Virginian Railway at the Princeton Railroad Museum. The McNutt House is the first stop on the West Virginia Civil War Trail, and 
the last remaining structure from that era still standing in the town. Experience art and performances through RiffRaff Arts 
Collective, a group of three downtown buildings, housing studios, a gallery, and performance halls composed of a collaborative 
group of artisans who keep it thriving.

Bluefield, West Virginia, is an active, friendly and thriving community in the southern Appalachian Mountains. The city has an 
abundant park system, including a 14-mile trail complex! Its relatively high elevation delivers a moderate summer climate and 
has earned Bluefield the title of Nature’s Air Conditioned City. Annual events include the Holiday of Lights, Cole Chevy 
Mountain Festival, Blue Gray Shrine Horse Show, and college soccer tournaments. Bluefield is also close to ski resorts, 
unbeatable whitewater rafting on the New River George National River, and increasingly popular ATV mountain trails. Find your 
next outdoor adventure in southern West Virginia here. Bluefield is home to Bluefield State College, which offers several 
degrees within five academic schools.

Martinsburg, West Virginia, is located in the heart of the Eastern Panhandle of West Virginia. Martinsburg's recent downtown 
revitalization and strong community values make it a great place to call home. Proximity to Washington D.C. and Baltimore, 
Maryland, allows you to simultaneously enjoy the big cities while residing where there is small-town charm. Martinsburg is 
known for its historic buildings and areas such as the Seibert Distillery, Washington Heritage Trail and Vanmeter Ford Bridge.
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